
 

 

For all residents, courtesy of Forest Hills East Civic Assoc. Inc. 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 
             
President:               Stan Moretz         727-580-4725                  
Vice-President:        Mary Thompson  727-942-0032 
Secretary:               Lisa Crase                   
Treasurer:               David Liebl          770-845-0780            
 

DIRECTORS: 
 

William Wilbern         814-701-9139 
Don Demeurers         315-491-6235 
Robert Wunderlich     
Richard Orsi 

January  2020 

Meetings are held at: 
Church New Fellowship Hall Meeting Room  
Located at Corner of Berry Hill and Grand 
Blvd., Social Time 6:30 PM, Meeting 7-8 PM 

Welcome to the new Board and Directors 

                 

                                                                                                                              
 
             Dear fellow members,  
 

 First, I want to thank everyone for the confidence you have in me becoming president, and I need 
that to continue. 
 My concerns for the coming year are - getting everyone to get  to know your neighbors, their 
routines, assisting them if you can, not just the ones beside you but the ones across the street. Be  
sociable and friendly.  If there is something on their property that you feel is wrong, don’t be nit-picky. 
 Deed restrictions.. Some folks seem to think they are exempt from abiding by the rules we ALL 
have to live by. The neighborhood looks better now than it did 5 years ago and can and should be kept 
up. 
 Everyone is responsible for maintaining the image of a place where we are proud to live. I want to 
hear other people’s ideas on how we can get this to happen. 
 I would like to see more people participating in the meetings.  It’s hard when we, as officers, and 
board members, feel as if we are preaching to the choir.  Bring your ideas up, get others feelings about 
the things that would make our community better for all of us. 
 Please feel free to contact officers and board members.  Everyone is involved in this community, 
so everyone should participate.  Hope to see everyone at the next meeting on January 14, 2020. 

Remember to bring your neighbor and your dues. 
 

Stan Moretz, President                                                                                                              
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